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NYAPRS is excited to announce the return of our very popular Statewide New Hire Orientation sessions. Do you
have new staff and don’t have the time or the resources to train them in recovery, person-centered and
trauma -based practices?  For more information, please register your new staff, or contact RobertS@nyaprs.org!
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